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1st December 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
As we approach the end of term, we have various end of term festive activities.  Please make note of 
the following: 
 
Monday 18th December – Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 
School opens for pupils at 10.00am.  It is NOT own clothes day but pupils may wear a Christmas jumper 
or Christmas clothing. 
School will finish early, after lunch, at approximately 1.00pm.  The minibus will do various drop offs 
around Medway 
 
Tuesday 19th December – Christmas Pantomime 
Pupils arrive at school at the normal time, 8.40.  Pupils MUST wear full school uniform.  Pupils will be 
taken to Chatham central theatre to watch Aladdin, the pantomime.  At the end of the performance, 
pupils will be either be dropped home or close to home, as per arrangements made with yourselves. 
 
Wednesday 20th December – Form Group Trips 
Pupils should arrive at normal time, 8.40.  Pupils may wear their own clothes to school.  There will be a 
special festive assembly, with the perfect day sheet prize draw and the annual Rowans Christmas Film. 
After assembly, pupils will be going on form group trips, details of which will be shared with you by form 
tutors.  Form tutors will discuss with you, arrangements for the end of the trip. 
 
Thursday 21st December – First day of the Christmas holidays 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Mrs May 
Headteacher 
 

mailto:office@therowansap.co.uk
http://www.therowans.org/

